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I am pleased to provide you with the Federal Maritime Commission's Office of the 
Inspector General's Semiannual Report to Congress Covering the Period October 1, 2023-

March 31, 2024, pursuant to the requirements of section 5(b) of the Inspector General Act, as 
amended. I have also enclosed the Commission's Management Report on Final Actions for the 
Six-Month Period Ending March 31, 2024. 

We appreciate the ongoing efforts of the Office of the Inspector General (OIG) to aid in 
maintaining effective and efficient operations, free of waste, fraud, abuse, and mismanagement at 
the Commission. Management endeavors to timely address recommendations and is committed 
to working closely with the 010. 

The Office of the Inspector General's Semiannual Reports are available on the 
Commission's website (www.fmc.gov). 

Sincerelv. 

Daniel B. Maffei 
Chairman 

May 30, 2024 

The Honorable Mike Johnson 
Speaker 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Mr. Speaker: 

Enclosures 




